
 

  

 

 

Hoopa Fire Safe Council 
invites you to help 

ENVISION OUR 

LANDSCAPE 
C 

Contact Rhoby Cook, HFSC, for more information 

530-625-4222 (phone) 707-951-7615 (text) 

 

July 20, 2023 

Kateri Tekakwitha Center 

(Adjacent to Catholic Church, off Pine Creek Rd.)  

9:00 am to 4:00 pm  

LUNCH PROVIDED 

The Hoopa Fire Safe Council 
is creating a Strategic Plan to 
address fire safety in the 
Hoopa Valley.  The first step 
is to decide how we want our 
landscape to look, even if it 
doesn’t look like that like now.  
Your vision is important, 
please come! 


